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FINAL SCHOOL YEAR MASS
Wednesday, June 23" will be
our final Mass at Sacred Heart
School for the school year.
After the Mass, there will be a
short awards ceremony where
we will be honouring the
academic achievement of our grade six
students who will be leaving us to go to
O’'Gorman Intermediate Catholic School in
the fall. As always, you are all welcome to
come and pray with us. The staff and
students of Sacred Heart School would like
to wish our grade six students all the best as
they leave our school and move on to
grade 7.

WATER, WATER EVERYWHERE!!

On Tuesday, June 8, the grade 3, 4, and 4/5
classes will be going to the Timmins Water
Festival held at the Hollinger Park. The
students will participate in hands-on
activities that teach
them about society’s
consumption of water
and what we need to
do to conserve water.
This has been a great
day of learning in the
past and we look forward to participating
this year. Please make sure your children
are dressed appropriately to spend the
afternoon outside. You should also know
that the bus will be picking up the children
at 12:10 p.m. to bring them to the park so
they will be missing their lunch recess in
order to arrive on time.

BIKE RODEO

Grade 2 students will be
participating in the Bike
Rodeo put on by the
Timmins Police Service.
Students DO NOT need their
bikes but they should bring
their bike helmets if they

have one. This is an excellent opportunity
for students to learn about bike safety. The
presentation will take place in the afternoon
on June 11™M at the Mcintyre Arena.

PANTHERS HAVE TALENT
Please come and enjoy as our panthers
demonstrate their talent in our “Sacred
Heart Has Talent” Show. We will begin our
day with a celebration of
academic achievement
for the students from Junior
Kindergarten to grade 5.
Afterwards, we will sit back
and watch our students
strut their stuff. The
festivities will begin shortly
after 2:00 a.m.

IMPORTANT TO KNOW...
This is a friendly reminder
that information regarding your child’s bus
transportation for the 2010-2011 school year
will be enclosed with your child’s report
card package. The Transportation Office
will be following the same format as last
year, whereby the parent will need to log
onto the transportation website to
determine the pick up and drop off times
and locations for the following school year.
Keep in mind that bus information may
have changed. The school will not have this
infformation. Remember also that the first
day of school for the 2010-2011 school year
is AUGUST 30.

The staff at Sacred Heart School would like to
thank you for such a wonderful year.
Have a great summer!
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